
                                  PALM BEACH BASEBALL UMPIRE ASSOCIATION (PBBUA) 

                                                       BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

                                                     SUNDAY, JANUARY 8, 2023---ZOOM 

*Meeting called to order at 7:14 by President Randy Benhart. All 8 Board Members were present, 

(Benhart, Rader, Mclane, Goodwin, Davis, Kaplan, Moore, O’Neill). 

**Review of testing date opening (January 16) and FHSAA deadline to register with the FHSAA without 

penalty (January 13)…and the need to communicate more aggressively with the membership, especially 

the FHSAA registration deadline (as registrations are lagging). 

***Discussion of “new” fingerprinting policy…and the need to get specific details from Yetta 

Greene…and get this information posted on the website. Kaplan would contact Greene for this 

information. 

****Schools can begin practice on January 23rd and Benhart has already received “scrimmage dates” 

from Seminole Ridge. Expectation is that many more requests for umpires for such “games” will be made 

for the end of January and beginning of February. 

*****MOTION PASSED TO PAY THE ASSIGNOR/ASSIGNORS ALL THE ASSIGNING FEE FUNDS RECEIVED 

FROM SCHOOLS (BOTH PUBLIC AND PRIVATE) (Motion-O”Neill; second-Moore).  

Note: for 2023 season, assignor will be Randy Benhart, who may, at his discretion, get help with 

assigning duties and designate some portion of funds to be paid to such “help” as the parties agree to.    

*****Discussion of “agenda” for general meeting zoom on Monday, January 9, 2023….and “equipment 

meeting “ with Fred from Purchase Officials on Monday, January 23 at the Palm Springs Rec Center at 6 

PM. 

Zoom ended the meeting at 7:42. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jay Rader 

Secretary                                                                           


